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Dear Parents, 

We have always tried our best to ensure and provide the best for our students in 
every situation. But at times certain things are out of our control and pose 
problems. 

We apologize for the inadvertent delay in installing air conditioners in the 
classrooms. We are pained to see our children’s discomfort in the extreme hot 
and humid weather conditions. The school management is trying very hard to get 
the air conditioning system in place on a war footing but it will take a few more 
days. 

In this situation, we have decided to take the following measures to alleviate 
children’s uneasiness: 

1.       Classes 2 -8 will get over at 11.15 from 26th April to 29th April (Tuesday to 
Friday).   Please note that school bus services will be available for the bus 
students. 

2.       On Friday, 29th April, we will review the situation and decide on the next 
course of action. 

3.       Class 1 and Pre Primary timings remain the same. Children can wear cotton or 
any other comfortable dress to school instead of the school uniform. 

We assure you that we will make up for the loss of learning, if any, after the 
situation is normalized. 

We request you to cooperate with us and bear with the inconvenience.  

 
Thanks & regards, 
Headmistress 


